NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS/ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

The Town of Greeneville invites sealed bids from qualified companies interested in providing paving
services in support of the Town's street maintenance efforts. The contractor selected will be responsible
for providing Hot Mix Asphalt Overlays on designated streets in the Town of Greeneville.

For scope of work, the bid should include traffic control, associated vegetation matter removal, clearing,
cleaning, and any necessary incidental work required for an asphalt overlay. Bid specifications can be
found by visiting the Town’s bid portal at www.greenevilletn.gov and selecting the “Current Solicitations”
link on the Finance Department page or by contacting Debbie Parks at 423-638-6152.

Bidders shall place their bid in a sealed envelope along with a bid bond and certificates of insurance. The
outside of the envelope must indicate the bidder's name, license number, expiration date, and that part
of classification applying to the bid in accordance with TCA 62-6-119. Bids not conforming to these
provisions will not be opened.

Bids will be received at the following address:

Town of Greeneville
200 N. College St.
Greeneville, TN 37745

Until 10:00 a.m. on Friday, May 12, 2023.

The Town of Greeneville reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive formalities.


http://www.greenevilletn.gov/

